

The UNWLA Pinning Ceremony FAn

The UNWLA pin is a symbol of our organization which was created in 1925. Today, the UNWLA is the longest-running and largest Ukrainian women's organization in the U.S.

The UNWLA Pinning Ceremony welcomes new members into the UNWLA sisterhood. The UNWLA pin may also be awarded for 50 years of active and devoted involvement in the sisterhood of UNWLA.

HOW OFTEN SHOULD THE PINNING CEREMONY TAKE PLACE?

The Pinning Ceremony should take place during the Branch annual meeting where existing and new members are gathered to conduct UNWLA business, including elections.

The Members at Large may organize and conduct a virtual ceremony once annually. Members at Large may also organize a Pinning Ceremony during an in-person UNWLA Convention.

TO WHOM ARE THE PINS AWARDED?

The UNWLA pins are to be awarded to UNWLA members in good standing, ie, maintain active involvement in the organization and a good reputation overall.

WHAT SHOULD BE INCLUDED IN THE BRANCH PINNING CEREMONY?

The Pinning Ceremony is a celebration and should be conducted as such.

It should include, and is not limited to, the following elements:

- A recitation of the UNWLA prayer (if not already conducted at the outset of the Annual meeting)
- Branch President greeting and review of the significance of the UNWLA pin "This pin which you are about to receive is a symbol. A symbol of the generations of women who have come before us. Whose passion and devotion created this great organization which will soon be celebrating its 100th year of unbroken service. Generations of women whose great love for Ukraine and the Ukrainian people have been the driving force behind their dedication and commitment. An organization that has never wavered from its mission to advocate, educate, cultivate and care. So when you wear this pin, remember that it is upon the shoulders of great women we stand. That this pin represents an organization with a shining reputation, with a membership from the east coast to the west coast of America. This pin represents

your pledge to the UNWLA and the trust that we place in you."

- New members are "pinned" by the Branch President or member of the Executive one at a time (on the right side of the chest), and awarded a membership certificate
- Branch President (or member of the Executive) congratulates all the new members and explains the importance of sisterhood and belonging to the UNWLA
- A group photo of the new members together with the entire Branch is taken

WHAT SHOULD BE INCLUDED IN THE MEMBER AT LARGE PINNING CEREMONY?

- A recitation of the UNWLA prayer (if not already conducted at the outset of the meeting)
- Member at Large (MAL) Liaison greeting and review of the significance of the UNWLA pin
- New members are "pinned" by the MAL Liaison and awarded a membership certificate (the pin and the certificate are mailed to the MAL in advance of the ceremony)
- MAL Liaison congratulates all the new members and reflects upon the importance of sisterhood and belonging to the UNWLA

WHERE CAN I OBTAIN THE UNWLA PIN?

- Orders for pins can be placed with the UNWLA office by writing to office@unwla.org
- Pins for the Members-at-Large will be requested through the Members-at-Large Liaison

HOW MUCH DO THE PINS COST?

 New pins are being developed and Branches/Members at Large will be asked to contribute towards the cost of these new pins.



Церемонія вручення значка СУА – часті питання

Значок Союзу українок Америки – це символ нашої організації, яка була створена у 1925 році. Нині СУА є найстарішою та найбільшою українською жіночою організацією в США.

Церемонія вручення значка запрошує нових членкинь до сестринства СУА.

ЯК ЧАСТО ПОВИННА ВІДБУВАТИСЯ ЦЕРЕМОНІЯ ВРУЧЕННЯ ЗНАЧКІВ?

Церемонія відбувається під час щорічних зборів Відділів, де чинні та нові членкині збираються для вирішення справ СУА, включно з виборами.

Вільні членкині проводять віртуальну церемонію один раз на рік. Вільні членкині також можуть організувати церемонію вручення значків під час з'їзду СУА.

КОМУ ВРУЧАЮТЬСЯ ЗНАЧКИ?

Відзнаками СУА нагороджуються чинні членкині СУА.

ЩО ВХОДИТЬ ДО ЦЕРЕМОНІЇ ВРУЧЕННЯ ЗНАЧКІВ ПІД ЧАС ЗБОРІВ ВІДДІЛУ?

Церемонія є святкуванням і має проводитися урочисто.

Церемонія повинна включати, але не обмежуватися, наступними елементами:

- читання молитви СУА (якщо ще не була прочитана на початку щорічних зборів);
- привітання Голови Відділу та настанова про важливість значка СУА; «Цей значок, який ви зараз отримаєте, є символом. Символ поколінь жінок, які прийшли до нас. Чия пристрасть і відданість створили цю велику організацію, яка незабаром святкуватиме 100-річчя свого безперервного служіння. Поколінь жінок, чия велика любов до України та українського народу була рушійною силою їхньої самовідданости та відданости. Організація, яка ніколи не відступала від своєї місії захищати, виховувати, розвивати та піклуватися. Тож коли ви будете носити цей значок, пам'ятайте, що ми стоїмо на плечах великих жінок. Що це значок організації з блискучою репутацією, яка має членство від східного до західного узбережжя

Америки. Цей значок символізує вашу прихильність до СУА і довіру, яку ми вам надаємо».

- вручення значка новим членкиням. Голова Відділу або членкиня Управи/Екзекутиви прикріплює значок на праву сторону грудей індивідуально. Одночасно новим членкиням вручаються і сертифікати.
- вітання Голови Відділу (або членкині **Управи/Екзекутив**и). Нові союзянки отримують привітання та настанови про важливість нашого сестринства та приналежності до СУА.
- групове фото нових союзянок разом з усім Відділом.

ЩО ВХОДИТЬ ДО ЦЕРЕМОНІЇ ВРУЧЕННЯ ЗНАЧКА ВІЛЬНИМ ЧЛЕНКИНЯМ?

- читання молитви СУА (якщо ще не була прочитана на початку щорічних зборів);
- привітання зв'язкової Вільних членкинь та настанова про важливість значка СУА;
- «вручення» значка новим членкиням. **Зв'язкова Вільних членкинь** прикріплює значок на праву сторону грудей індивідуально (значок та сертифікат надсилаються Вільним членкиням поштою заздалегідь до церемонії);
- Зв'язкова вітає всіх нових союзянок та наголошує на важливості нашого сестринства та приналежності до СУА.

ДЕ Я МОЖУ ОТРИМАТИ ЗНАЧОК СУА?

Значки можна замовити в офісі СУА, написавши на адресу office@unwla.org.

СКІЛЬКИ КОШТУЮТЬ ЗНАЧКИ?

Плата за значки та їх доставку не стягується: Національна Управа/Екзекутива покриває всі витрати.

БУДЬ ЛАСКА, ЗВЕРНІТЬ УВАГУ: Нові значки в процесі замовлення. . Ми попросимо Відділи/Вільних Членкинь загалом зробити свій внесок для покриття вартості цих нових значків.